
 

Additional Testing May Be Performed 

    

Bayshore Ophthalmology is a full-service Ophthalmology practice.  When our Doctors 

see something in your exam that may be a cause of concern, they look further into the 

possible issue so that they can treat or diagnose you properly.  Therefore, you may 

come in for what you feel is a routine exam but may need additional tests.  These tests 

are only billable to your medical insurance company, so if you came to us using your 

routine vision insurance, these tests will not be covered by this insurance. In addition, 

some medical insurances may either require that you get a referral up front, require you 

to pay an additional co-pay or in some cases they may go to your deductible. 

Since you know your insurance better than anyone, please make sure that if you are told 

by the doctor that you need additional testing, and you were not prepared, you may 

want to come back another day or call your insurance company first if you are not sure.  

You should always check with your insurance company to make sure whether or not you 

do or do not need a referral, need to pay an additional co-pay or be aware that it may 

go to your deductible. 

By signing below, you acknowledge the statement above and understand that you may 

possibly owe additional fees if you have testing performed by the doctor. 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Patient Name 

 

__________________________________________  _________________ 

Patient/Representative Signature    Date 


